
The update for Women for Recovery (Serenity Grove): 

 

We continue to operate at or near capacity and with a waiting list. We have now served 73 women 

with our next arrival scheduled the first week of August. Residents typically stay well past the 90-

days that we ask, so we take this as an indication that they are finding a positive and supportive 

environment while with us. All women who are work-eligible have successfully found 

employment while at Serenity Grove and all women have engaged with supportive services like 

JFS, medical, dental, and counseling. We certainly appreciate the support we continue to receive 

from the 317 Board and from the many agencies and organizations in our area who strive to support 

recovery and re-entry. 

 


